
Dear UCI Musicians, 

It’s week 6! We hope you had a happy Halloween weekend! We’re officially more than halfway 

through the quarter. This newsletter is just a simple check-in, to let you know that we’re here to 

support you through midterm madness. If you like jokes, hopefully you can find the following a 

little funny: 

Q: How many concertmasters does it take to change a light bulb? 

A: Just one, but it takes four movements. 

Q: Why did Mozart get rid of his chickens? 

A: They kept saying, “Bach, Bach, Bach!” 

Q: Why did the burglars decided to rob a music store? 

A: For the LUTE! 

(Ba dum chh.) 

 

 

  

Carter’s Corner 

For advice on Music classes, Music scheduling, or anything about his experience as a Music 

major at UCI, email Moses Carter (mosesec@uci.edu), Music Peer Advisor 2021-22.  

Questions about the information shared in the Music Newsletter? Please 

contact: music@uci.edu 

Thank you, 
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